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Highlights of the Week: 
YAY! The class has been working hard and filled up the marble jar! Costume Day 

will be on Monday for our class. Please read my e-mail for more details. 
Daily 5: The class learned the third part of Daily 5 this week. They practiced reading to 
someone. Everyone was so excited to read with a partner! 
Writing: The students started writing their first Small Moment story! The class applied the 
four steps to How to Write a Story: think of an idea, plan, write, and revise.  
Math: The 1st graders have been practicing counting and addition with a number rack. We 
played several games called Show Me, Ten Frame Flash and Flip and Write. These games helped 
us become familiar with numbers between 1-20. 
Theme: This week, we started Theme (Social Studies/Science) and learned about maps. The 
class has been working on drawing a map of the classroom for a special guest. 
Environmental Education: The class continues to observe and wait for the Birdhouse Gourds 
dry. Ms. Naomi brought in her personal Birdhouse Gourds to show us what the end product 
should look like.  

Sight Words 
1. about 
2. away 
3. before 
4. four 
5. from 
6. just 
7. little 
8. than 
9. were 
10.your  
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Upcoming Dates:   
v Attendance Week: Monday, September 9th – Friday, September 13th  
v Comstock Curriculum Night: Tuesday, September 10th at 6-7PM 
v Early Release: Wednesday, September 18th  
v Natural Leaders Assembly: Friday, September 20th  
v Farm to Table: Wednesday, September 25th (Lunch/Recess from 11:25 – 12:25) 
 

 
 

Attendance Week Schedule (9/9-9/13) 
• Monday - Hat Day 
• Tuesday - Sports Wear Day 
• Wednesday- Pajama Day 
• Thursday- Stuffed Animal Day (must fit in backpack) 
• Friday- School Spirit Wear Day (PCCS gear/green/white) 

 

 

Tying Shoes 
As we continue to 
transition in and out of 
the classroom this year 
for recess, Solo Spots, 
Nature Walks, and 
Specials, please 
encourage your child to 
continue practice tying 
his or her shoes.  

Staying Healthy J 
As the weather continues to change, please continue to encourage your 
child to stay hydrated, get plenty of rest, and wash his or her hands. 
For school, please send your child with a light coat as temperatures 
continue to fluctuate up and down. We hope to say good-bye to the 
sniffles and coughs as we enter into next week.  

 
 

Contact Info 
Please continue to 
contact us with any pick 
up changes, clubs, 
appointments, 
sicknesses, and 
absences. 
 
Ms Mui: 
kmui@pccharterschool.org 
Ms. Bonicontro: 
abonicontro@pcchartersc
hool.org 
 

 


